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Wednesday, December 8, 2021                   BOARD OF APPEAL                                City Hall Room 801 
 

REVISED NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF DECEMBER 7, 2021 HEARING 
 

ALL HEARINGS LISTED ON THE DECEMBER 7, 2021 HEARING AGENDA 
CANCELED DUE TO TECHNICAL DIFFICULTIES HAVE BEEN 
RESCHEDULED TO JANUARY 18, 2022 AND WILL BE NOTICED IN 
ACCORDANCE WITH THE ZONING ENABLING ACT AND THE OPEN 
MEETING LAW. 

The Board would like to thank those who tried to attend the hearing. 
Unfortunate technical difficulties required the Board to cancel the December 7, 
2021 hearing, but the Board appreciates that applicants and members of the 
community often take time out of their schedules to attend Board hearings. 
 
The Approval of the Hearing Minutes, Extensions, and Board Final Arbiters on 
the December 7, 2021 Hearing Agenda have been rescheduled for the next Board 
hearing on December 14, 2021.  
 
The hearings scheduled for 9:30AM and 11:00AM and the re-discussions 
scheduled for 12:30PM on the December 7, 2021 Hearing Agenda have been 
rescheduled to January 18, 2022 in accordance with the Zoning Enabling Act and 
the Open Meeting Law under the Board’s standard practice.   
 
If you are a person deemed affected by the project, you will receive notice of the 
new hearing date and time in the mail. The Board will also post a hearing agenda 
to the City of Boston’s public notices page at least 48 hours prior to any 
scheduled hearing. Please review the agendas to confirm whether the matter in 
which you are interested is scheduled for a particular hearing.  
 
Applicants for the affected matters have been notified that their hearings have 
been rescheduled to January 18, 2022. If an applicant has an issue with that date, 
then they must contact the Board as soon as possible.  
    
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Board at 617-635-4775 or 
email the Board at isdboardofappeal@boston.gov.  
 
 
 

mailto:isdboardofappeal@boston.gov
135791
Received


